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The following are the programs that 4-H New Brunswick is involved with in connection with the 4-H Atlantic Committee:
4-H Atlantic Intermediate Members Conference: This year, the Atlantic Member’s conference happened March 24-26th in Debert, NS. NB 4-H took 20 members and 4 chaperones. The members that attended are as followed: Molly Hargrove, Claire Hutt, Abigail Wolverton, Sarah Harvey, Hannah Briggs and Alanna Cullins from River Valley, Caden Webb from Triangle, Katelyn Sharp from Farm Fresh, Phoebe MacDonald, Emily Bourque, Nicholas Bourque, Isabella Cormack and Rebecca Shand from Irishtown, Kalley Thorne from Tri-Point, Liam Arnold and Liam Geroux from Ag-Ventures, Colton Story and Seth Essensa from Gentle Giants and Friends, Evelyn Folkins and Makaela Lock from Chignecto. The chaperones were Ally McConchie, Sue McLaughlin, Jacob McAffee and Elizabeth Cormack. 
4-H P.E.I. Senior Weekend: This year, PEI 4-H hosted a new Senior Conference. They plan to host it yearly moving forward. This event happened June 2-4th in Charlottetown, PEI. Members from NB that attended were: Skyler Aubin from Triangle, Hannah McGarity from Gentle Giants and Friends, Ella Flewelling from River Valley, Marie Folkins, Braelee Folkins, and Ty Johnson from Farm Fresh, Landon Carter and Joe Folkins from Chignecto and Kara Matheson from Sussex Holstein. Amy and Ally McConchie went as the chaperones. 
EastGen Showcase: EastGen happened July 12-14th, 2023. This year, the following members attended: Christine Adams, Hannah Howe, Kayleigh Brewer, Lauren Boonstoppel from Keswick, DJ Wolverton from River Valley, Emily Bourque and Nicholas Bourque from Irishtown, Emily Hol from Chignecto, Emily Thorne and Kalley Thorne from Tri-Point, Katelyn Sharp and Ty Johnson from Farm Fresh. The chaperones were Mario Bourque and Amanda Hol. 
National 4-H Dairy Conference: This year, the National 4-H Dairy Conference was October 1-5th, in Madison, Wisconsin. Ty Johnson from the Farm Fresh 4-H Club was the selected delegate to attend. He attended along with Elwyn Smethurst from NS. The chaperone was Gillian Greenough from NS 4-H. 
Canadian National 4-H and Youth Judging Competition: In 2023, the judging event was November 18-21st, 2023 in Regina, Saskatchewan. Caitin Riordon from NB was the winning delegate who attended. Kate Folkins and John Riordon went as the chaperones with the Maritime team. 


